

Year 2 Homework letter—Friday 21st June 2024

Mrs Brooks has a collection of ornaments, figures and trays which have been returned from last term's Easter Garden competition. If you would like these back, please could your child see Mrs Brooks at a convenient point to collect them from her.

English

We have continued with our book 'Rosie Revere, Engineer' this week. The children have designed their own invention and written a letter to Rosie asking for her help making it.

Maths

In Maths, we have been learning about position and direction. We have played lots of games to embed the language of position and direction; under, over, up, down, left, right etc...

<u>History</u>

This week, we have been continuing our topic of 'What was it like being a child in World War 2?'. The children have loved learngin about rationing and looking at different artefacts. We discussed the idea that clothing was rationed and you would fix clothes that were ripped or broken. Inspired by this, the children have learnt how to sew a button onto fabric! 'Make Do And Mend!

Hop-A-Thon

Our annual Hop-A-Thon will be taking place on Wednesday 26th June. In previous years we raised over £1500, which went directly to the upkeep of the farm. Children are welcome to bring in bunny ears on this day. Our hope is that each child will be able to raise at least £10 of sponsorship money. The Annual Hop-A-Thon is not only a fun event which brings the school together but also helps the children to understand the economic realities of looking after pets and general animal husbandry. Sponsorship forms can be found on the school website.

| Dia | ary | Date | S |
|-----|-----|------|---|
| | | | |
| | | | |

Hopathon Wednesday 26th June Sports Day Thursday 27th June

INSET Day Friday 28th June

Art Exhibition Monday 1st July -

1.30pm-4.30pm

Art Exhibition Tuesday 2nd July -

3.15pm-4.30pm

Open Evening Tuesday 2nd July - 3.15pm-4.30pm

Homework

Spellings: Please complete the spellings set on PurpleMash.

Reading: Please read with the children for 15 minutes every day and note this in the children's reading logs.

Maths: Please log onto Times Table Rock Stars and complete the gig.

Sports Day

As you will all be aware Nutfield Church Primary School will be hosting it's annual Sports Day tournament on Thursday 27th June. The children will be required to come into school, in their full P.E K it: trainers, hats, blue shorts and their Yellow P.E top only. We will be sending P.E kits home with the children Wednesday 26th June in preparation for this. This year, we would really love to see the children in the Saint team colours, so as an alternative to their Yellow P.E shirt your child should wear a plain t-shirt in the colour of their team.

To save time on this very busy day, children who are in football club, should remain in their PE kit but can put on their shin pads and bring their football boots.

We hope you all have a restful weekend.
Miss Mitchell, Miss Murray and Mrs Fowler

| Spellings | 1 st Attempt | 2 nd Attempt |
|-----------|-------------------------|-------------------------|
| badge | | |
| edge | | |
| bridge | | |
| dodge | | |
| fudge | | |
| age | | |
| huge | | |
| change | | |
| cage | | |
| ledge | | |